April 1,2018

Dear Pelican Rapids School Board and Superintendent Anderson:

After 36 years of teaching music I am resigning from my position at the
Pelican Rapids School District and will retire on Friday, May 25t%, 2018.

It has been an honor and a great privilege to serve the students, parents,
staff, school and the community of Pelican Rapids for the last 27 years.

Sincerely,

ther G Gl

Jeffery ]. Peter



